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Comments: Please do not Alter the existing Forest Plan in a manner that would close or limit public access to the

already developed King Mountain Hanfggliding /Paragliding site. There already is a existing road and developed

site,changing this area into a Wilderness Area would be disallow already existing non powered flight at one of the

premier flying sites in Idaho. The local economy would be negatively affected as visiting pilots spend time and

money in the surrounding communities, non powered flight is a extremely low impact activity and should remain

as a recreational activity -this is good use of Public Land.

   


